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Freedom of Information Request 

29 March 2023 

Question 

I would like to know:  

I wish to make a Freedom of Information Request for the number of Concern for Welfare 

incidents the Scottish Ambulance Service have attended in the Highlands in the last 5 year's. 

With a breakdown of each year. 

Answer 

We have searched our records and do not hold the information you have requested. 

 

 

 

 

 


